

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington

Post Office Box 29260, Washington, DC 20017-0260

Office of the Archbishop

Thursday 8 September, 2022

Dear Monsignor Rossetti,

On this occasion of your 15th year of ministry as exorcist of The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington and recognizing the important ministry of Saint Michael Center for Spiritual Renewal (SMC) of which you are its president, I send my greetings and blessings.

The people of the Archdiocese have benefitted greatly from the faithful ministry of spiritual healing by you and the staff and volunteers of SMC. I am not only aware of its effective personal ministry to those suffering souls who come for liberation, but also of the educational and spiritual guidance efforts of SMC in the deliverance ministry.

In recent years, SMC has begun to touch many thousands of the faithful both in the Archdiocese and around the globe. Its growth has been phenomenal and we see the healing touch of the Holy Spirit at work. Your use of the internet to spread the Gospel and to bring healing to others is a solid example of what can be done to spread the ministry of Jesus Christ in this modern era.

Please know of our support, esteem and gratitude for you, the staff and volunteers of SMC, and all associated with this important and groundbreaking ministry.

With every personal good wish, I am

Gratefully yours in Christ,

►Wilton Cardinal Gregory, *Archbishop of Washington*

in and buy

Reverend Monsignor Stephen J. Rossetti, PhD DMin. President, Saint Michael Center Exorcist, The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington